


20th February 2018

Dear Parents/ Carers

Apple Store Visit
Monday 12th March 2018

We have arranged to take the children from Y3 on a visit to the Apple Store at Intu Metro centre. The visit will take place on Monday 12th March 2018, leaving school at 9.15 (children should come to school as normal at 9.00am) and we will return for the end of the school day, at 3:20. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The children need to come to school in uniform, including a warm waterproof jacket. 

They will also need a packed lunch, which should not include sweets or drinks in glass bottles. Children will not need any spending money. 

The cost of the trip is being met by the school.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Pyke

Reply Slip

              Apple Store Visit
       Monday 12th March 2018

I give my child: ____________________________ permission to go on the trip on Monday 12th March 2018.

Contact No. for the duration of the visit_______________________

Signed: ________________________________________________
